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Comments: 

  We need to start by informing the public on what permits we are talking about. where they will be.

 I would say the less permits the better. The more we leave the area wild and minimize the size of groups that

enter the wilderness will improve the wilderness experience more for the ecosystem and the humans entering it.

  You can't say you value public opinion when you are not informing the public as to what to comment on.  More

information and review of the permits, the outfitters, the areas allowed, and the impact on those areas with Rules

and regulations outfitting companies would be required to follow.

    Since there seems to be a struggle to get good answers to many questions about locations and times spent at

these locations and what is allowed and not allowed.  another couple months needs to be added to this proposal

for public comment so the public can be informed.

 thank you.


